
Dear Friends,
Fall is quickly flying by and I'm amazed that we are just about to head into the third week of October! This is a busy 
month but we have some exciting things coming up.

Next week in chapel
I am so excited to tell you that there is no school on Monday so please do not show up to chapel. I will not be there! 
There will also be no pursuit that evening. Enjoy your day off! On Wednesday, Connie Rice will bring a great word from 
Mark chapter 6 and Friday is the Alumni Focus Chapel. 2008 Alum, Christina Mulkey will lead us in worship followed by 
alumni, Tim Ohai and Christina Gard sharing their testimonies.

Greg Laurie
As you've heard, the Greg Laurie Harvest Crusade will be hitting Seattle on November 5th-7th. This is a very powerful 
event with Greg Laurie himself bringing inspiring messages. I encourage you to attend!

Women of Faith
Ladies, the Women of Faith conference is only 3 weeks away! Ticket sales will begin this coming Wednesday, October 
13th before and after chapel in the lobby and will continue until Friday, October 29th. Tickets are only $20 so I hope 
you can make it!

CM Movie Night
Last month, we hosted our first ever, Campus Ministries movie night to help raise donations for our Mission trips this 
summer. This was such a successful and fun event that we've decided to do it again! Friday, October 22nd will be our 
next movie night. You will have the opportunity to vote for one of the approved movies in chapel next week.

Acts Auditions
Tuesday, October 19th, we will be holding ACTS auditions. ACTS is our drama Summer Ministry Team that travels to 
different camps and churches during the summer to bring the message of Christ through skits. If you are interested in 
auditioning, sign ups are available right outside of the Campus Ministries office in the Pecota center. If you have any 
questions regarding ACTS, please contact our SMT director, Tracy Laas at Tracy.Laas@northwestu.edu. She will be 
happy to answer any questions for you!

Human Trafficking
Thank you for your faithful giving to help stop human trafficking. We raised $412 last week giving us a grand total of 
1,645.38 toward our goal of $5,000! I know that lives will be changed through what we are able to provide for these 
women and children through our giving.

Scripture
"Do not let this Book of the Law depart from your mouth; meditate on it day and night, so that you may be careful to 
do everything written in it. Then you will be prosperous and successful." -Joshua 1:8
I encourage you to spend time in the word this weekend and really reflect on who God is and all that he has for you. 

Prayer
Attached is a list of Prayer needs. Let's continue to be faithful in lifting up our brothers and sisters in prayer and 
believing in emotional and physical healing, situations to be resolved, marriages to be mended and hope to grow inside 
each heart.

Have a blessed 3-day weekend! 
your friend,
Pastor Phil
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